
We have a planetarium on campus!
The Cernan Earth and Space Center  
(I Building) offers fun and educational  
shows, as well as cosmic light shows.  
Admission is free to Triton students with your 
student ID. This month, The Cernan Space 
Center is showing Laser Michael Jackson.
Don’t have a student ID? You can get one  
at the Welcome Desk in the B Building!

SPRING REFRESH: YOUR GUIDE  
TO FINISHING STRONG!
    Organize your study materials: Sort through 
study guides, highlight key concepts, declutter 
your notes – keep the useful ones, toss the 
doodles (or frame your best ones!).  

    Declutter your computer: Delete old files, 
organize coursework into folders, clear off your 
desktop.

    Prepare for finals: Check your grades and map 
out your study schedule. 

    Visit campus resources: Whether it’s tutoring at 
the Academic Support Center, Career Services, 
Library or Counseling, take advantage of what’s 
available before the semester ends!	

NEW STUDENT BULLETIN
ADVISORS’ GUIDE TO A GREAT FIRST YEAR  •  APRIL 2025

GUIDANCE SPOT
ADVISOR HIGHLIGHT

BENJAMIN (BEN) SNIVELY 
Academic Advisor

Supported Programs 
• Respiratory Care 

• Science (Biology, Chemistry, Geology, 
Environmental Science, Physics)

Fun Fact  
I take Triton music classes every semester.

Favorite Spot on Campus  
J Building practice rooms.

REGISTRATION
Fall registration opens on Monday, April 21.

SUMMER 2025 CLASSES
First five-week courses begin May 27.
Eight-week courses begin June 9.
Second five-week courses begin June 30.

 

REGISTRATION RALLIES
Walk-in registration is available, 9 a.m.-4 p.m. in the 
B Building. 
Play games, register for classes and enter Triton 
Trivia for a chance to win a free class, take a 
campus tour or meet faculty, 10 a.m.-2 p.m.!

Wednesday, May 14
Wednesday, June 18  
Tuesday, July 15

MARK YOUR CALENDAR✓ REGISTRATION KICK-OFF
Want to get a head start on fall? Need a summer 
class?
Advisors are available for walk-ins all week –  
no appointment needed.
APRIL 28-MAY 2

Monday-Thursday: 9 a.m.-4 p.m. 
Friday: 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 
Check in at the Welcome Desk in the B Building.

QUOTE OF THE MONTH: Believe you can and you’re halfway there. — Theodore Roosevelt

    Spring clean your study habits: Try a study 
group, take advantage of your instructor’s office 
hours or find a quiet spot in the Library.

    Plan your summer: Thinking of taking a 
summer class? Review summer course offerings 
through your portal or meet with an academic 
advisor to sign up for class.

    Make a finals week survival kit: Stock up on 
your favorite snacks, highlighters, sticky notes, 
noise canceling headphones and pens.  
Use technology to help you focus: create a study 
playlist or download a timer app to help you 
structure your study sessions. 

    Register for fall: Registration opens on April 21. 
Now is the perfect time to meet with your advisor 
and secure your fall semester classes!
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